
This week is our second to last days of meeting until the final presentation of our prototype. We met up 

this week and the BA went through the steps of how they would present the prototype and show us 

most of what would probably be the final deliverables for the presentation. The prototype still looks 

amazing, however that seem to still have some issue with incorporating Data Master in the prototype. 

The BAs however seems to have it under control and are confidence in adding the feature in before the 

deadline. At this point the BAs are just thinking through what could possibly be added for final touches 

to the prototype. They do not want to leave anything out that was stated in the scope document that 

wasn’t display in the prototype. Overall, the project is basically completed and with minor edit it is 100% 

ready to be presented to the sponsors. 


